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March 25, 2024 
 
Dear Virgil Town Resident,  
 
RE: REMINDER NOTICE OF THE 2024 WATER AND SEWER RATE INCREASE 
 
We are writing to remind you about the increase in the Water and Sewer charges starting 
the first quarter’s billing.  
 
As a previous notice stated the minimum rate for both water and sewer billings will be 
increased from $175.00 per quarter to $185.00 per quarter for the minimum usage 
amount of 7750 gallons. Also to clarify, the rate increase for usage over 7750 gallons 
will increase from $ 0.04 per gallon to $ 0.07 per gallon.  
 
This decision has been made in response to a necessary adjustment due to increased 
maintenance costs associated with our water and sewer infrastructure. We want to assure 
you that this adjustment is crucial to maintaining and enhancing the quality of these es-
sential services in our community.   
 
We appreciate your continued support as we work together to maintain and enhance the 
vital services that contribute to the well-being of our community. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 

John P. Kaminski 
 
John P. Kaminski 
Virgil Town Supervisor 


